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CULTURAL COUNCIL DIRECTOR ANNOUNCES PLAN TO RETIRE

Andrew Witt, executive director of the St Johns Cultural Council announced to the Board of Directors that he intends to retire at the end of December 2019. Witt joined the Cultural Council in October 2011.
In making the announcement, Witt said, “Over a span of 52 years in the arts and cultural industry, I’ve spent 22 years as an actor, director and producer in the professional theatre, and for the past 30 years in Local Arts Agency director positions.  During my work life, I’ve met wonderful artists, board, business and community members from all over the world who remain friends and colleagues. The Cultural Council and St. Augustine occupy a very special place on that career path.
St. Augustine will remain home for my wife Cindy and me, and I intend to stay active in the community.
At the Cultural Council, we are launching a revised strategic plan to enhance both the tourist development program and the local arts and cultural services needed to support the growth of our community based organizations and artists.  The next Executive Director will be an important resource and leader in this effort.
Making this decision at this time, provides a sufficient time to bring on a new person and effect an orderly transition. “
Sterling Search and Consulting from Jacksonville has been engaged to conduct a national search and coordinate the candidate application and screening process for the Search Committee and Board.  Teresa Radzinski, Board member and Managing Director Private Client Advisor for Bank of America, will chair the Search Committee comprised of both board and community representatives.

The Board’s intent is to have the next Executive Director on board in November.
Barbara McNees, President of the Board of the Cultural Council stated, “The board of directors appreciates Andy’s commitment to the organization and the community. A process has been put in place to review the organization’s mission and governance along with input from the arts, cultural and heritage community as we begin the search process for Mr. Witt’s successor.”

A complete Position Description and Requirements is available at: www.stjohnsculture.com/ExecutiveSearch.  

All questions or expressions of interest should be directed to Sterling Search and Consulting:      mike@sterlingsearchjax.com
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